From: E.J. Caylor

To: Doug Young
Date: February 14, 2017

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0004-EX-AU-2017

Message:
Gentlemen --

On February 8, 2017, the parties filed an application for consent to the assignment of the license for
Conventional Industrial/Business Pool Service station KB90850 in ULS File No. 0007654277. The
application is currently pending. The parties will advise the staff of the Experimental Branch once the
FCC has granted its consent to the wireless application.

In accordance with Section 1.12 of the Commission's Rules, please direct any questions or
correspondence regarding this application to counsel for Stanley Security Solutions, Inc.: Richard D.
Rubino, Esq., Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens, Duffy &amp; Prendergast, LLP, 2120 L Street, N.W., Suite
300, Washington, DC 20037 (Tel. 202-659-0830).

Thank you,

Richard D. Rubino
Counsel for Stanley Security Solutions, Inc.



